
8th December 2021 

 

Dear Parents, 

This letter is a reminder of the upcoming Christmas events organised by the PTFA. 

 Secret Santa Gifts – the week beginning the 13th December the children will be able 

to do their Christmas shopping in school for their relatives.  The gifts they buy will be 

pre-wrapped and all cost £1.50.  They will be sold in school by the teachers at some 

point during the week so it will be best for them to have the money ready in their 

bag from Monday.  There are enough gifts for 2 to be bought per child.  

 

 Xmas Fair – the PTFA have arranged Xmas Fair activities to be done in school on 

Friday 17th December.  Children can bring £5 to school to take part in the 7 activities.   

 

 Christmas Crafts – the school council in Juniors have decided to sell some Christmas 

craft that they have been working hard on making in school.  If juniors want to buy 

their craft they can bring an extra £1.50 into school on the day of the Fair (17th). 

 

  Tickets to win hampers – you can buy tickets to win one of the Christmas Hampers, 

a £20 Olive Tree voucher/bottle of prosecco, or one of the runner up prizes.  Tickets 

are £2.  The more tickets you buy the higher the chance of winning!  You can hand 

your money in to school in an envelope with your name and marked Xmas Hamper 

Tickets.  Our target is for each family to buy/sell £10 worth of tickets.  Winning 

tickets to be announced Fri 17th December. 

The above dates may be brought forward if needed - any changes will be posted on the 

‘Parents of Ysgol Bro Famau Facebook’ page (if you are not on it and have a child in school 

or Little Ladybirds please request to join the group).  If any children are unable to attend 

school on the day of the Fair or the week of the secret santa gifts but would still like to take 

part please message me (before the day if possible) and I will see if we can arrange for them 

to take part in some or all of the activities another way or another time. 

 

Charlotte Jaggard (07769 631551) 

On behalf of the PTFA 

 

 


